
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

December 5th, 2007  
 
 
TO: Mr. George Wright 
 Commissioner 
 Law Enforcement Review Agency 
 
FROM: Judge Mary Curtis 
 
Re: R.S. - #6112 
 
 
 
 On April 4, 2007, Mr. S. spoke to Ms Baron of our office (who 
coordinates the setting of L.E.R.A. hearings).  He indicated he would not be 
proceeding with his complaint.  He was asked to notify our office of that in 
writing.  We have received no further contact, verbal or otherwise from him.  
A registered letter sent to his last known address was returned “unclaimed”.  
As such, this file will now be closed. 
 
 
 
 
     Original signed by: 
            
     Judge K. Mary Curtis 
 
copies to: 
 
Mr. Paul McKenna 
Ms K. Carswell 
Chief Cst. K. McCaskill 
Mr. S. Boyd 

NOTE: For the purposes of distribution, personal information has been removed by the Commissioner. 
 


